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UP request granted: NFIP waives strict rules
for Harvey claims

The National Flood Insurance Program has showed strong leadership by granting UP’s request to make it
easier for households and businesses impacted by Harvey to get their insurance claims filed and paid
fairly and on time. The program operates under rules set by Congress.

The information presented in this publication is for general informational purposes and is not a substitute for legal advice. If
you have a specific legal issue or problem, United Policyholders recommends that you consult with an attorney. Guidance on
hiring professional help can be found in the “Find Help” section of www.uphelp.org. United Policyholders does not sell
insurance or certify, endorse or warrant any of the insurance products, vendors, or professionals identified on our website.
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The National Flood Insurance Program has shown strong leadership by granting UP’s request to make it
easier for households and businesses impacted by Harvey to get their insurance claims filed and paid
fairly and on time. The program operates under rules set by Congress.

The rules for NFIP claims are much more strict and technical than standard property insurance claims.
They say how and when you have to file your flood damage claim, how detailed it has to be, how quickly
it can be paid, how long you have to appeal/challenge the NFIP’s payment or denial, and an assortment
of other limitations. The rules have caused great frustration and economic pain to countless flood victims
over the years, and cost the agency dearly in expert fees, bad publicity, and litigation.

In light of the scale of Harvey’s devastation, and lessons learned the hard way after Superstorm Sandy
and Hurricane Katrina, the bulletin the program issued on September 3rd, 2017, is welcome news for
impacted households and businesses in Texas.

THANK YOU, NFIP leadership.
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